
School Meals Updates 
The National School Lunch Program waiver that has been providing FREE meals to students 

this year is expiring at the end of May 2022 for all Alpine School District Schools.  

Application Information 

Households must apply every year to confirm eligibility for free and reduced meals. You will 

need to fill out a free and reduced meal application to see if you qualify for free or reduced 

meals for next school year, 2022-2023. Paper applications are available at the schools, after 

July 1, 2022.  You may apply online, beginning July 25, 2022 at 

https://frapps.horizonsolana.com/ALPS01    

Meal Prices 

Meal prices will remain the same for school year 2022-2023. 

LUNCH                                           Elementary               Junior High/Middle/High School  

Full Pay                                                  $1.75                                        $2.00 
Reduced Price                                      $0.40                                        $0.40  
Student 2nd Lunch                              $3.85                                        $3.85 
Adult/Visitor                                         $3.85                                        $3.85  

 
BREAKFAST                               Elementary                Junior High/Middle/High School  

Full Pay                                                   $1.00                                        $1.10 
Reduced Price                                       $0.30                                        $0.30 
Student 2nd Breakfast                        $1.65                                         $1.65  
Adult/Visitor                                         $1.65                                         $1.65 
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